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For Immediate Release 

 
 

District of Ucluelet Open Burning Restrictions Lifted 
 

Effective 1200 pm on September 20, 2022, the open burning restrictions within the 
District of Ucluelet will be lifted. 
 
Although the fire danger has declined due to recent rainfall and seasonal temperatures, 
the public is strongly encouraged to continue exercising extreme caution with any 
campfire.  
 
All outdoor open burning must comply with the District of Ucluelet Bylaw No. 1288, 
2021, “A Bylaw to Regulate Outdoor Burning”. 
 
Prior to enjoying a campfire, residents are strongly encouraged to refer to the BC Air 
Quality Ventilation Index and to restrict all burning when the Ventilation Index is “Poor”. 
 
 
For further information, please contact Fire Chief Rick Geddes, at rgeddes@ucluelet.ca .  
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